
 

                       Forest School – Week 4 

 

 

This week we revisited the fire circle rules and had another turn using the fire lighters to create 

sparks. Then we got to cook some marshmellows on the fire. They tasted delicious! 

 

 

We went on a bug hunt. We had lots of fun exploring the site and investigating under logs and 

leaves. We found lots of creatures including beetles, ants, spiders, caterpillars and a slug! 

 

 

 

 

We also created a bug hotel. We found lots of different sticks around the site and placed them inside 

a plastic tube. We hope some bugs will come to visit! 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to our next visit! 


